
Comment for planning application 22/01488/OUT
Application Number 22/01488/OUT

Location OS Parcel 5616 South West Of Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

Proposal Construction of up to 140,000 sq m of employment floorspace (use class B8 with ancillary
offices and facilities) and servicing and infrastructure including new site accesses, internal
roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks to create development platforms and
bunds, drainage features and other associated works including demolition of the existing
farmhouse

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Emma Ross

Address The Maples,Thorpe Road,Wardington,Banbury,OX17 1SP

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The proposed conversion of these fields to host warehouses is appalling for a number of 
reasons. Not only would we be eating into the natural habitats of wildlife that have already 
been so greatly reduced in recent years, but there would be real implications on traffic and 
highway safety for local residents. The A361 is already backed up with traffic every morning 
as you approach Banbury, and I cannot see how the road could sustain the additional traffic 
that would be caused by this development. This increase in traffic (and of course the 
proposed ugly warehouses) would also increase noise and air pollution, and take away from 
the character of our area. I and my family are strongly opposed to this proposal!!!
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